

CHRIST THE KING MANOR NEWSLETTER

July-Aug 2019

In an effort to do our part to help the environment, we are happy to announce that we are Going Green! Our newsletter will now be accessible at www.christthekingmanor.org. We will be happy to send you a reminder of when it's available by sending us your email address to auxiliary@christthekingmanor.org

This will go into effect with our December quarterly newsletter.

Annual Chicken BBQ

Our Annual Auxiliary Chicken BBQ that was held on July 24th was once again a huge success! It was a beautiful day and good times were had by all in attendance. We were once again entertained by our favorite Polka friends, Denny and Frank! A special thanks to all the staff who took time out of their day to assist with, setup, food preparation, serving, and tearing down. We're all already looking forward to next year!







WELCOME TO THE FAMILY



Paula Felton-Werner officially joined our staff as Administrator at Christ the King Manor on August 26th. Paula has 27 years of management experience in Nursing Home Administration. Prior to joining us, Paula served as the Executive Director for Kindred Healthcare in Louisville, KY and she currently holds her Administrators License. Please join us in welcoming Paula to the Christ the King Manor family!



Edward Andrulonis joined the Executive Management Team as Chief Operation Officer on June 10th. Ed has over 29 years of experience in finance, management, sales, and customer service. In this new position, Ed will be responsible for the overall business operations of Christ the King Manor to ensure effective operational and financial procedures are in place. Please join us in welcoming Ed to the Christ the King Manor family!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY



Happy 103rd Birthday to Elizabeth McClelland! Elizabeth celebrated this milestone on August 18th, 2019. She also received a letter of well wishes from our governor, Tom Wolf, commemorating this special day.

Elizabeth is pictured on the left with her niece Ruth.



RESIDENT LIFE

Kid's Day



Young and old came together this year at kids day!

(Top left, Brian Black. Top right, Lois Webster. Bottom right, Jane Fowler.)









Viva Las Vegas







In August Paul Stephenson did an Elvis impersonation to pay tribute to the late star during the month of his death. The residents were certainly "All Shook Up" with this fabulous performance.

A Gift to the Manor



A Holy Water Font was donated to our Chapel by John Dugan. John is pictured on the left with his daughter Susan, son-in-law Marc, and Ed Andrulonis, our new C.O.O. here at Christ the King Manor.

Thank you, John!



WHAT'S NEW AT THE COMMUNITY CENTER



On August 5th we began Mindful Motion with Kendra as our instructor. Residents of the cottages and apartments are welcome to join her on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 9-10am.

The Community Center is now open for dining! Residents of the Cottages and Apartments are able to purchase a delicious breakfast lunch or dinner right outside of their homes! The Community Center is open from 9:30am-5:30pm Sunday-Friday.

